

BRANDYWINE SCHOOL DISTRICT

1311 Brandywine Boulevard Wilmington, DE 19809-2306 302-793-5000 brandywineschools.org

LINCOLN HOHLER
Superintendent

JOHN A. SKROBOT, III
President, Board of Education

JASON HELLER Vice President, Board of Education

July 26, 2022

Dear BSD Families,

We hope everyone is having a wonderful summer so far! It's hard to believe we're already nearing the end of July.

Last week we held the July School Board Meeting. We're pleased to let you know the recap of that meeting is now live and can be viewed <u>HERE</u>.

This recap includes information about our new Brandywine School District Board of Education leadership, our summer programming, an upcoming town hall at Harlan Elementary, and much more!

Our next Brandywine School District Board of Education meeting will be Monday, August 15, at 7 p.m. at Brandywine High School. Event details are available on our website.

Respectfully,

Lincoln Hohler Superintendent